
-----Original Message-----
From:
Sent: 03 November 2022 16:31
To: Brown, Kerr 
Subject: 3295268 - appeal site at Butterfly Lane/Hilfield Lane, Aldenham

Dear Inspector,

I am and live at 1-2 Medburn Cottages on Watling Street, Radlett.
You may recall visiting my property on your site visit during the Solar Inquiry.

It is good to see that my home has now been represented correctly on the new Landscape
Strategy Plan put in to the Inquiry.

It has taken a year and a half for my property to be added to any plan and as a result there have
been no panels removed from the side of my house, unlike other areas on the site. My requests



to have panels under my bedroom window removed from field 14 were refused.
You are able to see just how close the panels will be to my home.
It is unclear why my house was left off of plans or why it has been added at the last minute.

I thought it was only fair and right to let you know my house has now been represented correctly
on the strategy plan, although it is too late to do anything about the panels.

Kind Regards




